
Well, hard as it is to believe, we have come to the end of another school year. It has been a 

busy term with many things to celebrate. I’ve been reading lots of reports and enjoyed sharing 

the success, effort and growth the children have made this year. 

In 2020, to begin our school year, we will be holding a Meet and Greet to allow all families and 

students to get to know our staff, learn about their individual roles within our school and 

deepen your understanding of their experience and “put a face to a name”. We will also outline 

school initiatives and programs including our student wellbeing procedures. This meeting will 

be held on Wednesday 5th February; more information will come in the New Year. In 2020, our 

school will focus on the Department`s “Sun Safety Policy”, all students are expected to wear full 

brimmed school hats, and in line with the uniform policy, students are asked to wear black 

shoes (joggers are appropriate). 

2019 has been an extremely busy, but productive year, and we look forward to a new one filled 

with exciting learning opportunities, continuing friendships and many new magical memories. 

On behalf of the staff of Boolaroo Public School and myself, we would like to wish the 

community and parents of Boolaroo a very safe and happy holidays, Merry Xmas and a Happy 

New Year. 

Louise Wrightson 

Principal 

What a year this has been. I have been so lucky to have such a wonderful 

class this year and I’m so proud of all of my little Stingrays` efforts. They have 

grown so much, and I am so grateful I got to spend the year with them. Our 

elves Buddy and Patricia have been very cheeky this year but luckily, they 

have the kids to clean up after them. The Stingrays have still been working 

hard creating some amazing poetry booklets. They have published all of their 

poems from the term and they have turned out great. We are all very excited 

for the holidays so I hope everyone has a wonderful break and are fresh and ready to start the 

new year!  

Miss Tahlia Webb 

            BOOLAROO PUBLIC SCHOOL  

          “Sailing Towards Success” 

Responsibility, Respect , Excellence 

 BOOLAROO BULLETIN   TERM 4 WEEK 10 17th December 2019 



 

Wow, what a term! It’s hard to believe that the end of the year is already 

upon us! Thank you to all of my wonderful students for a lovely term. I 

have thoroughly enjoyed having the privilege of teaching you all again this 

term. Good luck to our outgoing year 6 students. I have loved watching 

you all grow and learn over the past few years and I’m so proud of each 

and every one of you. Please come back and visit us, I look forward to hearing about your 

adventures, and I’m excited for the great things ahead for you all.  

Year 5, we have an exciting year ahead next year. Congratulations to 

our new school leaders for 2020, it is going to be a great year! 

Wishing all students and families a very Merry Christmas and a 

relaxing holiday period. Stay safe everyone, see you next year! 

Mrs Amber Wilkinson 

 

Well we have come to the end of the 2019 school year and WOW, what a year 

it has been! I feel extremely blessed and privileged to have taught the 

AMAZING Clownfish class this year. They are a beautiful, inspiring and fun 

bunch of kiddies and I have loved watching them grow and seeing their 

smiling faces at school every day. It has been wonderful being there to see 

each child progress in their learning and overcome challenges. I have LOVED 

being there to witness and celebrate their successes and triumphs throughout the year. I am 

one lucky teacher! Thank you so much my lovely little Clownfish for the best year ever!  

I must say a massive thankyou to all of 

the Clownfish families too. You are all so 

caring, kind and supportive. I feel very 

fortunate that I was able to get to know 

each Clownfish family and collaborate 

with you all this year. You should all be 

very proud of the achievements your child 

has made and the truly awesome people 

they are growing up to be… I know that I 

definitely am!  

I wish you all a safe, happy and fun filled 

holiday.  

Lots of love, Miss Tess McCaw xoxo 
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What a year 1/2 Swordfish students have had! Mrs Lynch and I are very 

proud of all the students and how much they have grown socially and with 

their learning. It’s been such a pleasure to see them take risks and challenge 

themselves with their learning and encourage and support each other 

throughout the year.  

We are also proud of them for running two successful fundraisers, one for 

the bush fires and the other making Christmas boxes for Ladies of the Land who have been 

affected by the drought. These topics were discussed in our geography unit and it was great to 

see the students stepping up and being proactive and caring about helping people that have 

been affected. 

We also made some great pen pal friends this term and the students have really enjoyed 

sending and receiving their letters. This is a great activity to continue at home, writing and 

sending a relative or friend a letter.  

Lastly, thank you for being your child's biggest fan and supporting them throughout their 

school year. We hope you have a Merry Christmas and relaxing and safe holiday.  

Mrs Mel Lynch and Mrs Angela Clark 

 

P&C News 

Well what a fantastic year we`ve had! Thank you to all of our 

amazing families for your ongoing help and support, we greatly 

appreciate it. Also, thank you to our dedicated Principal and 

her staff, who go above and beyond for our children. 

Last nights Christmas concert was a great success with a profit of over $1000, but the most 

important thing was the smiles on our children`s faces. Also, I can not forget to mention the 

work of Miss Tess McCaw and her family for the running of the fabulous night.  

From our family to yours—a very Merry Christmas a Happy New Year and we hope to see you 

all back in 2020. 

Shae Clerke, P&C President 

Office News 

Wishing you all a safe and happy Christmas. 

The office will be open all day this Thursday 

and until 12pm Friday. Staff development 

day will be Tuesday 28th January. Students 

return Wednesday 29th January. 

Be good, be kind, be happy, be you. 

Julie and Jane xx 


